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21 February 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 12 and 13 - Compulsory A Level Drama Trip 
‘Dancing at Lughnasa’, Olivier Theatre, London – Wednesday 19 April 2023 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have organised a trip to see an evening performance of Dancing at Lughnasa, as 
part of your child’s A Level Drama course.  This is a compulsory trip and is essential to the curriculum and 
completion of the syllabus being studied.  All A Level Drama students must attend due to the nature of the course, 
as they will be answering questions about the live performance in exam conditions. 
 
The cost for this trip is £10.20 per student and we ask you to please make payment via your child’s sQuid account 
which is now open for payment (closing 10pm on Sunday 26 February).  Please note that due to the nature of this 
trip, we are unable to refund the cost, if your child is unable to attend.   
 
We will travel to Waterloo Station by train, departing at 4.15pm and returning at 11.30pm.  Due to strike action, 
we will advise closer to the date of this trip as to which station students are to meet at (either Windsor & Eton 
Riverside Train Station or Maidenhead Train Station).  We ask that students purchase their own return train ticket 
on the day.  Please arrange collection of your child upon return. 
 
Should the school need to contact you in an emergency, we will use contact details supplied on your most recent 
OA4 Form (off-site activity form).  If there are any changes to the details on this form, including any medical or 
dietary requirements, it is the parent/carer responsibility to inform the school. 
 
If you would like any further information about this particular trip, please do not hesitate to contact me via the 
main office on 01628 629415, or by email on enquiries@coxgreen.com.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ms E Piggot 
Teacher of Drama 
 
 
Please note: 

• Places on all trips are subject to the school expectations for the Behaviour Policy being met.  Any student who receives a suspension may have their place 
withdrawn from the trip and no refund will be made unless the place can be resold.  In addition, if the school assesses that the attendance on a trip is a 
Health and Safety risk to the student or to others, a place will not be allocated to that student or a place will be withdrawn and there will be no refund 
made unless the place can be resold.  

• Should the school need to contact you in an emergency, we will use contact details supplied on your most recent OA4 Form (off-site activity form).  If 
there are any changes to the details on this form, including any medical or dietary requirements, it is the parent/carer responsibility to inform the 
school. 

• This is a compulsory trip and is essential to the curriculum or completion of the syllabus being studied. 
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